
Notice of Public Hearing on Proposed
Right-of-way Vacation

The COUNCIL of the City of Danville, Virginia, will hold a PUBLIC HEARING on Tuesday,
November 15, 2011 at 7:00 P.M. in the Council Chambers located on the Fourth Floor of the
Municipal Building, 427 Patton Street, Danville, Virginia to consider the following:

The vacation of a City of Danville right-of-way on Baugh Street consisting of approximately
8192 square feet (0.19 acre) located near the intersection of Claiborne Street.

Copies of the proposed abandonment of unopened right-of-way request may be seen in the
Engineering Department, Second Floor, City Hall.
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